EXCITING NEWS!
The National Certification in Literary Braille (NCLB) test

will be administered by the National Blindness Professional Certification Board (NBPCB) in the following locations in 2011:

· Friday May 20th, Louisiana Tech University Woodard Hall, Ruston, Louisiana

· Saturday May 21st, Utah Division of Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired, 250 North 1950 W # B Salt Lake City, Utah

· Saturday June 4th, Virginia Services for the Blind and Visually Impaired,

Richmond, Virginia

· Friday June 17th, Louisiana Tech University Woodard Hall, Ruston, Louisiana

· Monday & Thursday Afternoons, July 4th & 5th, Rosen Shingle Creek Resort
9939 Universal Boulevard, Orlando, Florida

· Saturday August 14th, Austin, Texas

More Test Locations to Come, Keep Checking out Website!

Please go to our Website, www.nbpcb.org/nclb to find out more information and to register for any of the above test dates. You may also contact Deja Powell at dpowell@latech.edu or at 318.257.2029 if you have any questions or would like to host a test in your area.

